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Cost

To book

The weekend will be facilitated by the Book of Discipline Revision 
Committee and Woodbrooke Staff

£245 (adults) £125 (13-18 year olds) residential

£170 (adults), £85 (13-18 year olds) non-residential 

How does a shared discipline enable and empower us as Quakers? 
How does it challenge us?  Britain Yearly Meeting is at the beginning 
of the once-in-a-generation process of revising our Book of Discipline 
and a committee has been appointed to undertake the task. 

This is an opportunity for representatives from Area Meetings and other 
interested Friends to join with members of the Revision Committee to 
explore the continuing importance of having a Book of Discipline and 
consider what we want it to do for us in the future.

This weekend is open to anyone aged 13 and over. There will not be 
a separate young people’s programme. Those aged under 18 must 
be accompanied by an adult and will be the responsibility of their 
accompanying adult(s) throughout the event.

Area Meetings are invited to send a representative to this event 
and priority will be given to those booking as AM representatives 
up to 23rd September. The weekend will be open to all from 23rd 
September and you can register your interest beforehand. For 
more information and to book a place or register your interest 
see www.woodbrooke.org.uk/book-of-discipline

Dates
Friday 8 - Sunday 10 November 2019. The event begins with 
an evening meal on Friday and ends with lunch on Sunday.

More 
info Call 0121 472 5171 or email enquiries@woodbrooke.org.uk


